
Connie Landrum
The proposed seven foot tall by ten acre mound on old Rayonier Mill site is preposterous. This site
has been allowed to continue to poison the area by unbelievable bureaucratic foot dragging. The
contaminated material needs to be removed to even begin the process of reclaiming the area. I
support SL-5 as a much more reasonable solution to decades old problem.


